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House Education 

Chairman Heinert ad Committee Members 

    I am in strong support of HB 1472. As I have researched microschools, I 
have come to the opinion that these types of schools are needed. Micro 
schools have common traits, an intentionally small student population, an 
innovative curriculum, placed-based and experiential learning, the use of 
cutting- edge technology, and an emphasis on mastering or understanding 
material. 

    Small schools can offer several benefits for students: Individual attention, 
strong sense of community, enhanced student engagement, flexibility in 
curriculum, and opportunities for leadership and involvement. 

I support HB 1472 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 


